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LOVE IS IN THE AIR!  DON’T FORGET YOUR 

SWEETHEART ON FEBRUARY 14TH! 

That all special day is right around the corner! Tell your loved ones what they mean to you! 

 

This is the time of the year not much is happening.  We 

continue to have our monthly board meetings and employee 

meetings.  All is well and we hope to have some changes in 

place soon to the facility. 

This is a great time to recruit new membership and we may 

run an incentive in the future for our current members to 

see who can recruit the most, so be on the lookout for more information.      

We have made décor changes in the Lounge, Pro shop and Men’s restroom. We hope to continue this progress thru 

out the Club House.  Course restrooms require some repairs and updates, those will be coming soon. We also are 

looking forward in the spring to possibility repairing some of the grounds keeping equipment and purchasing some 

additional rental carts. We anticipate having a booming season in 2019 !  

A few reminders…. Steak Night each 1st and 3rd Thursday nights. Only a $5.00 fee for salads, potato and bread, you 

bring your own steak.  It is a great time for fellowship and bragging rights on your game.  

Again, in preparation for the annual membership meeting, we will have 3 board positions available.  Anyone 

interested in becoming a board member must be in good standing with the club and is encouraged to see Bobby in the 

Pro Shop for details.  

 

Mike Potts - President                                                                               

WHY DO GOLFERS WEAR TWO PAIR 

OF TROUSERS….IN CASE  HE GOT A 

HOLE-IN-ONE    ☺ 

                                                -Anonymous  
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PUTT’N AROUND 

***NEW MEMBERS*** 
This is the third newsletter that I have not been privileged to announce a new member(s).   

least one new member each in 2019.   


